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' WASRINGTON, D.C.

TrE BRO STAFF

3 February 19867

Dear Pat:

In response to your recent request, we estimate that approx-
imatiiﬁquivalem man years of effort are expended by
civil r personnel, on both a full-time and part-time
basis, in support of the National Reconnaissance Program.

It should be recognized that the aforementioned estimate may
be expected to fluctuate significantly during any particular year.

a JAMES T, STEWART
Major General, USAF

Mr., J. Patrick Coyne

The President's Foreign
Intelligence Advisory Board
Washington, D.C. :
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